
16 May 2019 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Trip to Thorpe Park – Caernarvon House 13 July 2019. 

I have organised a House trip to Thorpe Park on Saturday 13 July.  We will leave SCAT lay-by at 7.00am, 
travel to Thorpe Park by Berrys Coaches, stopping at a motorway services for a toilet stop and refreshments 
if needed.  We will leave Thorpe Park at 5.00pm and arrive back at school at approximately 9.00pm. 

The cost of the trip is £43 which includes coach travel and entry to the park.  Students will need extra 
spending money if they wish to buy food during the day.  Alternatively, they can bring a packed 
lunch/drinks for the day.    

I am operating a first come, first served policy for this trip, so if you would like your child to secure a place, 
please sign and return the permission slip and the EV5 form enclosed with the letter, by Friday 7 June at the 
latest.  Please pay either via the school’s online payment system, by cash/cheque (made payable to The 
Castle School) or by credit/debit card (either in person or over the phone). 

Yours sincerely 

 

Marie Norris 
Head of Caernarvon House  
 
 
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

Please return to the Finance Office by Friday 7 June.   Trip to Thorpe Park (Caernarvon) 13 July 2019 

I enclose cash/cheque for ………………. (made payable to The Castle School)/I have paid online, or by 
credit/debit card*.    (*Please delete as applicable). 
 
Student’s name................................................................    Form................ Date ………………………………………….. 
 
Signed ……………………………………………………….................... (Parent/Carer) 
 


